
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME
 ––– T O T H E ––– Wilderness! 

We are so glad you have joined us for a rustic Ozark Mountain 
camping experience. While we take pride in offering upscale camping 
accommodations, we are still a campground nonetheless. We share 
the lake and the land with animals, fishermen, the general public and 
Mother Nature, all of which can be unpredictable. We’d like to offer 
these reminders so you can plan your activities accordingly: 

• Fishermen are eager to start their day early and are not 
concerned about scaring the fish – expect them to make 
some noise. 

• Weather in the Ozarks can be fickle; don’t be surprised if you 
get wet or hot or blown around a bit ... all in the course of a 

• We love animals, but not all animals, so please clean up your 
trash so as not to attract unwanted critters. 

• We like our landscaping; help us out and try not to drive or 
park on it. 

few hours. 

• Bugs like the great outdoors too! Protect yourself with bug 
spray and use your fly swatter. 

• Fires are not for signaling planes, so keep your campfire 
small and maintainable within your designated firepit. 

• Table Rock Lake is outside our Rangers’ jurisdiction; you’ll 
feel – and HEAR – the excitement of folks in and on the 
water. You might as well join in on the fun! 

Camp Long Creek was created as an innovative, pet-friendly, outdoor 
adventure experience for Big Cedar Lodge guests. Now that you know 
what to expect, we invite you to enjoy the lake, watch the sunset, relax 
by the fire and relish in the beauty of the Ozarks! 
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